
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/27/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 08452-2025] 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Wednesday, August 27, 2025 11:37 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: Electricity rates in Florida 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Wednesday, August 27, 2025 11:33 AM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Electricity rates in Florida 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Richard Mazur <rtmgolf04@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 4:46 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Fwd: Electricity rates in Florida 

I have not heard back yet from my July 29 email other than you received it. 
Keeping God First 
Rich Mazur 

Dear Governor DeSantis, 
I am concerned that the electric power supply in Florida is 

shrinking? 
Why? 
Over the next 10 years, 91% of all new power generation will 
be solar and battery storage. Solar is 5 to 6 times more 
expensive than natural gas, clean beautiful coal or nuclear. Yet 
these power plants can run ALL day long. 
The peak solar energy from our sun is from 9:30 AM to 4:30 

PM and on average only 5.3 hours of sun/day in Florida. 
FPL anticipates a $9 billion rate hike over the next 10 

years. FPL is guaranteed an 11.4% rate of return on 
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investments. The land use for solar is enormous compared to 
power plants. FPL is planning for washing/drying appliance 
use between midnight and 5 AM. Who would want to do this? 

Is there anything here that is incorrect? 
I am requesting that you promote the production of new power 

plants like clean coal, natural gas or nuclear plants to keep 
energy rates from skyrocketing. 
Please tell me if you agree with this choice. I hope that you 

want to keep energy costs in Florida as low as possible for the 
average Florida resident? 
Sincerely, 
Richard and Sandra Mazur 
21033 Anclote Ct. 
Venice, FL 34293 

Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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